
A HUGE THANK YOU!

NEWSLETTER
F A L L  2 0 2 1

A heartfelt appreciation to families and friends

for their support during the recent evacuation of

Smith Creek Village due to Mount Law wildfire.

But most of all, a high five to our residents for

being so amazing! Residents were temporarily

relocated to Mill CreekVillage and Sun Pointe

Village where they were warmly welcomed by

everyone.

 

When it was time to move back home our

awesome neighbours from Heritage Square,

Good Samaritan Mountain View Village and

Regency Retirement Resorts provided their buses

and drivers to help move residents back to Smith

Creek Village.. 

We were grateful for all of the prayers and

support received. 

THANKS AGAIN TIMS

We were once again the lucky recipients of a Tim Horton's

visit. The coffee break was so appreciated - especially after

the hard work coming out of the forest fire evacuation.

Thanks Tim's from all of us at Smith Creek Village. 
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On August 5th, 2021, we held a Linwood Dedication Prayer Service on the

property where the previous building stood. Lorrie Wasyliw, Board Chair,

Marc Kinna, CEO, along with other team members and previous Linwood

residents joined in prayer to bless the redevelopment project. 

For more information visit: baptisthousing.org/linwood-redevelopment
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BIRTHDAY GIRLS

LINWOOD DEDICATION
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Inglewood resident Hazel

celebrated her 100th birthday on

July 12th along with our

Administrator Chris. A beautiful

day for a beautiful birthday girl.

Happy Birthday Hazel! 

' IT  IS  MORE

BLESSED TO GIVE

THAN TO RECEIVE'

Our Heights at Mt. View team

prepared gift boxes for Mustard

Seed Street Church and Food

Bank. Thank you team for doing

that for our community! We're

blessed!

Joining our 100 club is Maxine from

Hallmark on the Park. Close friends,

family and Administrator Randy

had a great celebration. Maxine's

infectious smiles and incredible zest

for life are wonderful to see!


